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Date: December 2, 2020 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations & Alison Smith, Director of Finance 

Re:   Future Bond Planning 

 

We would like to continue the discussion from November’s Committee of the 
Whole meeting with the Board of Education regarding Future Bond Planning. 
This will be an opportunity to discuss in further detail.  

Please contact either of us if you have questions. Thank you. 
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C: Board of Education 

 


